Private Pre K

We're excited to announce that for the upcoming

2023-2024 school year we will be having a Private Pre-K
Class. This class will be for all Pre-K eligible children

who turn 4 years old on or before September 1st 2023.

This Program is for families who would like a more
rigorous Curriculum and advanced enrichment program.
We will have an Open House on April 14th at 9:30am to

provide more information and details.

PICTURE DAY

Picture day will be Thursday April 13th. Georgia Pre K
classes will be taking both Cap and Gown and Spring
Pictures on this day.

Summer Camp 2023

\ We are now enrolling for Summer

R° Camp! This is the place to be in 2023!
'With a new theme each week, we'll play
to the strengths of the "connected
generation" aka GenZ Exploring
everything from aerospace to zoology in
an on-demand world. Big adventures,
innovation, imagination, and great new
friends, this is Kids 'R' Kids fun!
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2360 Ronald Reagan Parkway
Snellville, Ga 30078

770.979.6767
kidsrkids25@gmail.com

Important Dates In April
4/1-7- Georgia Pre-K/GCPS Spring
Break
4/1-7- NAEYC Week of The Young Child
4/7- Easter Egg Hunt
4/13- Spring Picture Day
4/14- Private Pre-K Open House
9:30am
4/18- Vision Screening Suite 350-500
4/21- National Kindergarten Day
4/26- Administrative Professionals Day
4/26- National Denim Day
4/28- National Superhero Day
APRIL BIRTHDAYS
4/7- Issac L.
4/8- Beverly R.
4/9- Zyon W.
4/10-Kenneth B.
4/12- Ms. Janette
4/15- Mrs. Racquel
4/16-Clayton L.
4/17- Davina C.
4/19- Malekhi G.
4/20- Kinsley C.
4/22- Ms. C.
4/24- Alyssa L.
4/25- Kinsley L.
4/25- Kyros J.B.
4/28- Kiley N.
4/30- Mekhi P.

SMART CHOICE. SMARTER CHILD:
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Easter Egg Hunt
Easter is Sunday April 9th. We will be
having our annual Easter Egg Hunt
on Friday April 7th. We are asking for
each family to donate a bag of NUT
FREE candy or pre filled eggs for your
child's class. Please check with your
child's teacher to see what is needed
for their class party.
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Kindergarten Registration
The next school year is almost
here! Gwinnett County will
begin Online registration for
new kindergartners on Monday,
April 10! Please be sure to
contact your child's zoned
school for more information.

National Teachers Appreciation
Week
Teachers appreciation week
will be celebrated May 1st-5th
this year. This week lets show
our teachers how thankful we
are for all their hard work and
playing such an important role
in shaping our children's
education.




